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NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 
 

Advance Clearing Works Contract 
Queen Elizabeth Way (QEW) from East of Westfield Drive to East 

of Proverbs Drive and from South of Primate Road to South of 
Londonderry Boulevard in the City of Mississauga. 

Contract #2021-2135 
 
THE PROJECT 
 
The Ministry of Transportation (MTO) and its Contractor (Gallant 
Ednut Contracting Inc.) is undertaking an advance works contract 
along the QEW at the following locations: 
• From east of Westfield Drive to east of Proverbs Drive 
• From south of Primate Road to south of Londonderry Boulevard 
 
The work is scheduled to start the first week of February and finish by 
the end of March 2022. The purpose of this contract is to undertake 
advance work to clear the vegetation in advance of the upcoming 
migratory bird nesting season which begins on April 1st.  This will 
allow the construction of the QEW Improvements from Cawthra Road 
to west of Etobicoke Creek to commence this Spring. 
 
WORK AT NIGHT 
 
The purpose of this notice is to inform you that work will occur at night 
along the No Frills portion of the Dixie Outlet Mall property to 
complete the advance work. The Contractor will be required to ensure 
equipment is maintained in an operating condition that prevents 



 

 

unnecessary noise. Idling of equipment will be restricted to the 
minimum necessary to perform the work. All remaining work is 
scheduled to take place during the day. 
 
CONTACT 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Contract Administrator 
as follows: 
 
Pat McAdam 
Contract Administrator 
Ministry of Transportation 
1200 South Service Road 
Winona, ON L8E 5C4 
e-mail: pat.mcadam@ontario.ca 
tel: 289-983-1462 
 
 


